
Snippets about Lake Tahoe
·      Lake Tahoe Community College’s women’s soccer team
finished No. 10 in the nation in the final poll of the season.

·      Registration opens Jan. 16 for Tahoe Rim Trail
Association’s  youth  backcountry  camps.  Three  trips  are
available for youth ages 12-17 to discover Tahoe’s backcountry
and  learn  valuable  navigation  skills,  wilderness  survival,
leadership, and more. Go online for more info.

·      The Zephyr Cove library will be showing “The Polar
Express” (rated G) on Dec. 20 at 3:30pm. The movie will be
shown on a big screen in the meeting room. Hot chocolate and
popcorn will be provided. 

·      El Dorado County is conducting an economic survey. This
survey is scheduled to end Dec. 7 at 1:30pm.

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2017/12/snippets-lake-tahoe-604/
https://tahoerimtrail.org/youth-backcountry-camps/?utm_source=General+E-Newsletter+List&utm_campaign=21a79d6390-EMAIL_CAMPAIGN_2017_12_05&utm_medium=email&utm_term=0_731f2d4eb6-21a79d6390-84510869
https://tahoerimtrail.org/youth-backcountry-camps/?utm_source=General+E-Newsletter+List&utm_campaign=21a79d6390-EMAIL_CAMPAIGN_2017_12_05&utm_medium=email&utm_term=0_731f2d4eb6-21a79d6390-84510869
https://www.flashvote.com/el-dorado-county-ca/surveys/economic-development-12-17?via=email&vote=true

